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BEYONDIA

NEWS!
Hello, Beyondia Parents. The
newsletter is back to tell you
all the great things your kids

did in the month of May.

Voices of N/Pre
Creepy Crawlies

Spring is a time for bugs and kids love
to learn all about them. N/Pre were

shown the beetle larva from the
Kinder room. They watched closely as
the baby beetles buried themselves in
the dirt before sitting down to make

an awesome ant craft.

Kidult Day
We had a really fun fashion day in

May. It was all about kid dressing up
as adults while the adults dressed up
like kids. The N/Pre kids came in some
really cute outfits and spent the day

having fun and playing game with
their friends and teachers. 

Beyondia Family Picnic
May 31  was the day of the Parent-
Child picnic for N/Pre. Even though

the rain forced the picnic indoors, it
didn’t stop the kids and their parents
from enjoying the many fun activities
like the obstacle course, bug hunting

game, and all the yummy food.
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Book Recommendation 
Mama, Do You Love Me?

An adorable little story with some
beautiful and unique art all about

how endless a parent’s love for their
child is.

The Very Hungry Caterpillar
A classic book about how a very

hungry caterpillar has to eat a lot
of food before turning into a

beautiful butterfly.

Upcoming Events
June 10  to 13th - Open School Week (Pre)th

June 14  - Info Sessionth

June 16  to 20  - Open School Week (K1-3)th th

June 24  - Open School (Nursery)th

June 25  - Fashion Dayth

June 28  - Loungeth
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Kinder Memories

For two days, the K3 class went on an
overnight camp with the K3 classes from

Meguro and Ikebukuro. Starting their journey
very early in the morning. They travelled to
the top of the mountain in a gondola. Once

they arrived, they got to go mountain
trekking, compost making, asparagus

harvesting, and so much more. In the end,
everyone was tired but happy to have gone.

In Japan, May 11  is Mother’s Day. It is a day
where we show some love to the person who

does so much for us. The K1 class made some
origami flowers and used them to make some
beautiful cards. K2 and K3 painted and cut
card into the shape of hearts and wrapped

them all in wool to create lovely bouquets for
their mums. A thoughtful gift from some

thoughtful kids.
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K3 Yatasugatake Camp

Mother’s Day

IB Thinking
As part of the IB theme “Who We Are,” the
K2 and K3 classes learned about the five

senses: smell, touch, taste, sight, and hearing.
The kids used different objects to experience

each sense. They used their eyes to look
through a kaleidoscope, they used their

hands to feel the fluff on a stuffed toy, and
then they then answered lots of questions -

all while having fun. 

The Five Senses

As May turned to June, the K1 class started
working on the theme How the World Works.
This is a theme we will do all year. To start

this theme, they learned about the changing
seasons and how summer was on it’s way.

They discussed the different kinds of things
they like doing while it’s sunny like going to

the beach and what kind of clothes they wear
in the summer heat.

Summer is Here!

May 20  was World Bee Day. To show
appreciation for our honey making friends,
K1 had a lesson all about them. They had a
lot of fun learning about how they live in

hives and have a queen who is in charge of
all the other bees. It was great seeing them
learn that bees gathered pollen and nectar
from flowers and made honey with them. In
the end, they used crepe paper, crayons and

glue to make lots of awesome bee crafts. 
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World Bee Day


